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Michael Bula Solicitors, International Lawyers and Notaries

From: The Society of Notaries of Victoria Inc. <admin@notaries.org.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 19 January 2021 6:04 PM
To: Michael Bula Solicitors, International Lawyers and Notaries
Subject: [Test] Ed. 35 LinkedIn  │ New Council  │ 2021 │ Membership  │ Merchandise
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President's Message 

  

 
   

 

  
 
 
Please support your SNV + 
follow + like us on 

 
and [new!] we are on LinkedIn 

 
   

 

Dear Colleague, 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 2021 



2

 

The Council sincerely wishes you a better 2021 - we all deserve it. 

 

LinkedIn 

 

Another new initiative - we are now live : see the SNV on LinkedIn 

 

With thanks to our new Vice-President John Buordolone. 

 

Election to Council 
  

Here is the [not so] new Council elected following the AGM of 10 December 2020: 
   

Michael Bula President 
John Buordolone Vice-President 
Eugene Naidoo Treasurer 
Adewale Oladejo Honorary Secretary 
John Pearce Immediate Past President 
Peter Zablud Council Member 
Joseph Coleiro Council Member 
Philip Earle Council Member 
Gayle Neville-Hill Council Member 
Georgia Grammenos Council Member 
TBA co-opted members 
    
Council members are now elected for 2 year terms following the amendment to the Rules 

by the Special General Meeting of 4 November 2020, so experience can be maximised.  

 
2021 

 

We are planning an exciting 2021 as you read this so watch this space.  

 
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 2020-2021 
 
If you still have not renewed your invoice is at this link for you to complete if you are 
a notary and  
 
here if you are a VU notarial student. 
 
Fees were due on 1 July 2020 
The membership fees were and are always due on 1 July of each year. Now more 
than ever we need your support so we can support you! 
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MERCHANDISE 
Have a look at the Shop and support your SNV. 

First log-in as a member to purchase: 
 

 Victorian Notary by Paul Cariss - click here  

 cufflinks - click here 
 

 decal - click here 
 

 I D card - click here 

 

 scarf or lapel pin - click here 

 

 Member plaque - click here 
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 Member tie - click here 

   

 
We are here for you. Drop us a line by the Contact form any time. Your Society will 
support you now and beyond the health crisis. 

 
Your Society : adding value to your membership with an international dimension 
Regards 

 
Michael Bula 

President SNV 
 

  

Copyright © 2021 The Society of Notaries of Victoria, All rights reserved. 

You were subscribed to the newsletter from The Society of Notaries of Victoria  

 

Our mailing address is:  

The Society of Notaries of Victoria Inc. 
C/- Mr Adewale Oladejo, Honorary Secretary  

728/1 Queens Road 

St. Kilda Road Towers, Melbourne, Victoria, 3004 

Australia 

03 9863 7732 

Add us to your address book 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences, Forward to a Friend or unsubscribe from this list. 
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